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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 10th September 1951 
 

 Present. Cr Hadley (Chair) Cr Cockshott Cr Wall Cr Smith Cr Walker Cr Adams 
Cr Ives Cr Lumley & Cr Mrs Lumley 
 

Weeds on the Tip.  It was resolved that the Sanitary Inspectors attention be 
drawn again to the weeds on the Silsden Road Tip 

 
Straying cattle on the Tip. It was resolved that cattle are straying on the Silsden 
Road Allotments 

 
Repairing walls Silsden Road  It was resolved that the tenders be obtained for 
repairing the walls at Silsden Road allotments 

 
Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be agreed 

 
Street Lighting Trunk Road. Arising out of a letter received from the Ministry of 
Transport regarding the likelihood of grants being made towards the cost of 

improving the Street Lighting of Addingham Main Street it was resolved that the 
Chairman Cr Watson & Cr Ives meet the Lighting Engineer when he views the 

lighting and volume of traffic during the hours of darkness 
 
Accounts. It was resolved that the accounts be passed for payment 

      Mrs S Pegg     quarters salary to 30/9/1951                 £6.16.3 
      Mr E Roe        gardening to date                                    10.0.0 
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Unauthorised Caravan site. It was resolved to draw the attention of the Rural 
District Council to the Caravan Site which appears to be unauthorised but is still 

functioning 
 
Public conveniences site approved. It was reported to the meeting that the Rural 

Districts deputation which visited Addingham agreed that they were satisfied the 
“Old School Playground” suggested by this Council for the proposed public 

conveniences was the most suitable for same. It was resolved that the Rural 
District Council be asked to expedite the compulsory purchase order and put the 
work of erection in hand without delay 

 
Street Lighting. It was resolved that the action of the Chairman in Authorising 
Street Lighting to be resumed on the 6th September 1951 be approved and that 

the following work be carried out 
                     Southfield Villas Lamp pillar                       to be reinstated 

                     Main Street(above Milestone House) Lamp in wall    Do 
                     Swan Hotel     Bracket Lamp to be reinstated 
                     High Mill Lane  Lamp near Nurses to be lighted all night 

 
It was resolved that an inspection by members of the Council of the the Street 
Lighting towards the end of September and they report the position to the next 

Council meeting 
                                    James Hadley 

                                       Chairman 



 

 
 

 


